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Comments: I do not want to see any changes in the roadless rule. I strongly believe in keeping the Tongass

National Forest intact. I believe logging of old growth in the Tongass would be detrimental to the environment. I

also feel that economically people count on the pristine wilderness for tourism. An intact Tongass also benefits

the salmon which are so vital to this area. Please keep the roadless rule for the Tongass. Thank you.
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